# **Births and Deaths**

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

### BORN

HARRISON - David and Debra are happy to announce the arrival of first-born, their daughter, Emily Debra, on March 4th, 1992 at the Welland County General Hospital, Welland, Ont. Proud grandparents are Lloyd and Irene Harrison of Lennoxville and John and Myrtle Hegger of Hemmingford, Little Emily made her timely debut on her Dad's birthday.

MIERAS - Rick and Lorna (Thurston) of Cold Lake, Alberta are proud to announce the birth of their son Erik Thurston on March 11, 1992, weighing 7 lbs. 15 oz. Grandparents are Mrs. Patricia Thurston of Huntingdon and Mr. and Mrs. Erik Mieras of Oakville, Ontario.

## DIED

McGREGOR, Melville Bruce - At Great War Memorial Hospital. March 21st 1992 in his 83rd year. Youngest son the late John McGregor and Rebecca Carson, Riverfield. Beloved husband of Edith Oakman, Funeral was from Blair Funeral Home to St. James Anglican Church, Perth, Ont, Wednesday, March 25 at 1:30 p.m.

#### DIED

MYERS, Alice at Barrie Memorial Hospital. Ormstown, Que. March 24th, 1992. Alice Faubert in her 80th year. Wife of late John Myers. Dear mother of late Shella, Grandmother of Tanya, John and Lisa. Mother-in-law of Claude Bergevin. Funeral service was from Kelly Funeral Home to St. Joseph's Church on Saturday, March 28th, at 3 p.m Interment St. Joseph's Cemetery. Huntingdon.

STINSON, George D. -At the Montreal General Hospital on March 29, 1992, George D. Stinson aged 68 years. Dear father of Jerry (Susan). grandfather of David and Matthew, brother of William (Edie) and Grace. Also survived by nieces and nephews. Resting at the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home, 461 Champlain Hemmingford, Funeral service on Wednesday, April 1, 1992 at 2 p.m. in Hemmingford United Church. Interment Hemmingford Protestant Cemetery at a later date. Visitations from 12:00 noon on Wednesday, April 1st.

## CARD OF

The Irish Society sincerely wishes to express our thanks to everyone who helped in any way to make our St. Patrick's Concert another huge success. Your cooperation and generosity are greatly appreciated.

Members of the Irish Society

Ormstown Nursery School wishes to thank the Ormstown Legion, Br. 196, the B.A.R. Band, especially Bob and Randy Campbell, for their generous donation. Fund raising committee for their work and all the parents. Our dance was a great success. We are lucky to be part of such a generous community.

The family of the late Alma Stevenson wish to thank our many friends, relatives, and neighbours, who were so generous with expressions of sympathy, visits and donations.

Floyd, Bill, Mary, Fred,
Tamara and Sheila
Stevenson
Gabriel, Edith and
Jennifer Lopardo
David and Vicki
Gardiner